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The LRs request to the secretariat

From Conclusions and recommendations

50. The LRs request the secretariat to continue collecting information 

on and analyzing the review-related issues raised by the ERTs 

during the review of BR5s and NC8s with a view to presenting its 

analysis for discussion at future LRs meetings and to inform the review 

practice under the ETF, as appropriate.



BR5s and NC8s review-related issues

• During NC8/BR5 reviews (2023/2024), secretariat has continued with

the usual practice of collecting information on the review-related

issues raised by the ERTs.

• So far, the ERTs have not raised any new major substantive review

issue during NC8/BR5 reviews that would need further analysis.

• The ERTs have been addressing similar review issues as in previous

BR/NC review cycles, that are already covered in the Review Practice

Guidance (RPG).



BR5s and NC8s most frequent review-related issues

Number of recommendations based on the analysis of 29 technical review reports of BR5s



BR5s and NC8s review-related issues

• RPG continues to serve as a useful and comprehensive tool and

guidance to experts in applying consistent approach while reviewing

BRs and NCs.

• The only topic of interest that could inform the future review practice

under the ETF was approach to assessment of progress towards and

achievement of the 2020 target.



Moving forward to BTR1s reviews

• New TERR template for BTR reviews in part related to consideration

of progress towards the NDC builds upon the relevant elements on

assessment of progress towards the quantified economy-wide

emissions reduction target used in the BR reviews and further

substantiates it given the diversity of NDCs.

• The secretariat will continue with the established good practice of

collecting information on and analyzing the review-related issues

raised by the ERTs during the reviews of BTR1s with a view to

presenting its analysis for discussion at future ETF LRs meetings, as

needed.


